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Mr. Cain brought energy, enthusiasm to process      LAKE JACKSON, Texas – 2012 
Republican Presidential candidate Ron Paul released the following  statement concerning
Herman Cain’s suspension of his campaign for the  presidency.  Below please find brief
comments from Congressman Paul:   
 “Herman Cain brought energy and enthusiasm to the Republican  nominating process, as well
as a unique perspective on many domestic  issues important to voters such as tax code reform
and a pro-growth  agenda favorable to the private sector. 

 “In light of his suspension of campaign activities, I want to wish Herman success in his future
endeavors.”  
 ###  

 1 / 1


